

TERM 1: FRIDAY 2 FEBRUARY 2018



JOIN OUR CLASS PARENT NETWORK!

At Thomas Hassall Anglican College, we love to work together with our families to create community.

Our Class Parent Network is one of the most important ways we achieve community and we would love you to join for 2018!

The Class Parent Network is a group of self-nominated year group representatives from Prep to Year 12. Class Parents provide social networking opportunities throughout the year by organising gatherings such as morning teas, lunches, holiday activities and casual get-togethers etc. Most events will be held off-site and are a great way for families to get to know each other outside school hours.

The Class Parents also provide support to staff by getting involved in various activities such as helping in the canteen, reading and literacy groups, assistance at sport carnivals and creative arts events (this year the College Musical), exam supervision and writing, focus group discussions etc. In 2017, the Class Parent Network were instrumental in the running of the College Bush Dance, Mother's/Father's Day stalls, and Year 6 Dinner.

Class Parents will meet termly at the College to discuss ideas and upcoming activities. A guest speaker from the College, together with the Principal, may also attend these meetings to provide information and discuss new programs at the College.

We would love you to join our growing number of Class Parents for 2018. To do so, please complete the attached nomination form and return it to the College.